
 

 

 
Our Ref: FOI IR-2019-69 
 
19 June 2019 
 
 
By Email to:  
[request-548563-bd8b99c9@whatdotheyknow.com] 
 
 
Dear Ms Corr 
 
Thank you for your request for Internal Review of Information Request IR-2019-69 received by 
email on 5 April 2019 and processed under Council’s Internal Review procedures for FOI.  
 
A Senior Officer who was not involved in the original decision making process has conducted an 
Internal Review of your request.  A copy of the review report is enclosed.  
 
Council would like to apologise for the delay and thank you for your patience with us while 
awaiting the outcome of this review. 
 
If you are not satisfied with the outcome of the Internal Review, you have the right to apply 
directly to the Information Commissioner's Office, 3rd Floor, 14 Cromac Place, Belfast BT7 2JB, 
who will undertake an independent review. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Joan Farley 
Senior Records Manager 
 
Enc. 


